
The Youth Ministry Advisory Team (YMAT) 
will be hosting an Ice Cream mixer on Thursday September 25 from 6:30-8 pm to 
start this year's youth group activities. This is a great chance to eat ice cream, talk with 
Youth advisors and learn about changes in youth programming for the coming year. We 
will also be introducing a draft of the new Youth Mission statement and soliciting 
comments. Finally, we will solidify Youth Group meeting times, hopefully to 
accommodate all those interested in attending. Yum, Ice Cream, Bring a Friend! 
 
 
 


